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    It has been our prayer since arriving here
in St. Kitts to build a Sunday School
Program for the children. We saw it as a
great need in the church. For the House of
God to be filled with young children and
youth of all ages, would be incredible  for
our families, church and the community!

We prayed for children...
and the Lord brought
children!

   We started praying for the Lord to send us
children here at UPC Taylor’s Range. And not
just praying alone but we started speaking it out
in our services. Thanking God for them!
Speaking in Faith and having hope, that one
day soon, God would send the children! And
God did just that on a Friday night!

    On our last Friday night Family & Friends Fellowship
event, as we was going into the church to set up, 5
young children came running up to us from across the
street! They were happy little children! They was
allowed by their guardian to stay for our event. They
had food, juice, and cake with us! Also, we enjoyed
playing and singing songs with them. Afterwards, we
played a few games and they went home with snacks
and gifts! God is good!! We are praying and believing
they are going to be the start of our new Sunday
School Program! In Jesus Name!

We Prayed.. The Lord Answered!

CHURCH NEWS...



PRAYER POINTS
FRIDAY NIGHT FAMILY & FRIENDS

FELLOWSHIP

PRAY FOR THE SOULS HERE ON THE ISLAND OF ST.
KITTS THAT MORE WILL BE DRAWN TO TRUTH

PRAY FOR THE UPC TAYLOR’S RANGE CHURCH
MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES 

PRAY FOR MORE CHILDREN TO COME AND HELP US
BUILD A CHILDREN’S MINISTERY AND SUNDAY SCHOOL
PROGRAM

PRAY FOR AN OUT POURING OF THE HOLY GHOST
OVER THE WHOLE CAC REGION

UP COMING EVENTS:
July 25th

 Friday Fellowship Event

July 27th
 Church Meeting

Aug. 10th
Special Service- Our Last Sunday  
 

Cashapp:
$crystalfinnie

WANT TO GIVE:

Cashapp:
$marlofinnie

Text gmSTM121 to
71777

UPC TAYLOR’S RANGE

CHECK OUT THE LINKS BELOW ON HOW YOU CAN
PARTNER WITH US!

GOD BLESS!

  Another successful
Friday night Fellowship
event in the books! Sadly,
this was our last one
before we depart back to
the states. We always
have a great time enjoying
one another, awesome
food, games, gifts, lots of
laughter and this event...
lots of children! 

 The children out
numbered the adults! We
thank God for all His many
Blessings here in St. Kitts!
      
    
  


